
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 18th July 2025 (6 pages) 

Well that’s a ‘wrap’ for this year! And what a year we have had! The staff and I are so proud of all the 

children and how much they have progressed academically, personally and socially. They are a joy 

to work with! We wish our lovely Year 4s all the very best for their move to Middle School and look 

forward to welcoming our new starters in September. We wish you a very safe and happy holidays 

and look forward to seeing everyone on Tuesday 2nd September.  

 

PIRATES VS MERMAIDS 

Two packed audiences were entertained by a group of fearsome pirates and some very sassy 

mermaids, not to mention a ferocious crocodile on Tuesday. Well done to the children in Year 1 to 

4 for putting on such an amazing show!! 

 
 

 

FUN DAY 

Everyone had lots of fun doing Circus Skills with Marty, having their faces painted by Marian and 

choosing a delicious ice cream from Zoe at Tyne Valley Ices. Thank you to everyone invovled who 

created such a super day for us all. 

 
 

 

 

 

 



WATERFIGHT 

It was Y4s vs Grown ups and of course the Grown ups won…..! What a hilarious and enjoyable water 

fight this year-thank you to all the parents who ambushed the Y4s!! 

 
 

LEAVERS SERVICE 

We had an emotional but wonderful Leaver Service today for our super Year 4 pupils. There were 

tears, laughter and much singing! Thank you to everyone who came and for everyone who helped 

organise such a special occasion. 

 
 



 
ELVIS AND TUFFY THE READING BEARS 

Tuffy and Elvis are having a well-deserved holiday over the summer. Elvis had a lovely time with 

Bertie 

 

   
 

 

CELEBRATING EXTRA CURRICULAR PUPIL ACHIEVEMENTS 

Please let Mrs Long know if your child/ren take part in extra-curricular clubs and activities and 

achieve awards or prizes. We would love to celebrate and share their efforts and successes. 

 

HUMSHAUGH FIRST SCHOOL FACEBOOK PAGE 

Please join our private Facebook group to get useful updates, reminders and information about 

school life. https://www.facebook.com/groups/1564281494324194/ 

PE KITS 

Children should have their PE kits in school on Monday 8th September.  

 

DIARY DATES 

Monday 1st September: Teacher Day 

Tuesday 2nd September: School starts-Autumn 1 

    Breakfast and Wraparound clubs from today-NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

W/C Monday 8th September: All clubs (except Zumba) resume 

Wednesday 10th September: Swimming-Y1-4 

Thursday 18th September: Zumba club resumes 
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